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Please vote no on this bill. All of these additional fees and taxes proposed by the 

transportation bill will be devastating to the poor and middle class residents of 

Oregon. The cost will force the poor to choose whether they feed and house their 

families or pay the outrageous additional fees to be able to drive legally. There will be 

additional consequences for them when they are caught without a current license or 

registration. This proposal is wrong and needs to be stopped. 


